
 

Topic 

 
This week, it was Christian Aid Week. 

We discussed the different ways that 

we can look after our planet. In 

particular, we looked at making good 

choices when it comes to recycling and 

recyclable materials. 

 

This week was also Mental Health 

Week. We explored different emotions 

and how we can manage our feelings. 

We investigated different ways to be 

calm using our five senses. 

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week, we have looked in depth at the number 7. We explored the different 

ways that we can represent the number and shared the number facts that we know about 

the number 7. We also enjoyed feeding the Shape Monster more complex 2D shapes such as 

pentagon, rhombus and semi-circle.  

 In Literacy this week, we shared our knowledge of different minibeasts. We drew a diagram 

of our chosen minibeast, looking carefully at the shape and colour of the creature. Then, we 

labelled our diagrams using Fred Fingers to help us to spell the words. 

 

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel 

free to share comments, photos and anything 

your child has been doing at home that we can 

share in Reception. 

Homework 

Move like minibeasts! 

Ask your grown-up to Fred Talk the 

following words: 

crawl, dance, scuttle, soar, wriggle, 

slither 

 

Access the Virtual Classroom via our 

school website. 

Date given: Friday 14th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please send your child into 

school each day with a coat as 

the weather is changeable 

and the children play out in all 

weathers. 

Many Thanks! 
Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


